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REVISED  
 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Board met in Public Hearing Session on Wednesday, 
April 3, 2013 at the Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative, Administration Building. 
 
 Call to Order 
 Dr. Schuler, Board Vice-Chairman called the meeting to order at 8:06 a.m. 
 
 Roll Call 
 Upon roll call the following members were also present: Dr. Lisa Hichens for Dr. Barshinger, 
 Superintendent D101; Dr. Stirn, Superintendent D301; Brad Cauffman for Dr. Schlomann, 
 Superintendent D303; and Donna Oberg for Dr. Mutchler, Superintendent D304. 
 
 Also present: Special Education Administrative Liaisons/Designees from the member 
 districts, MVSEC Coordinators, Dr. Carla Cumblad, Mid-Valley Executive Director; Sue Caddy, 
 Mid-Valley Director of Business and Human Resources  Services; Susan Glover, 
 Attorney, Robbins, Schwartz, Nicholas, Lifton & Taylor; and Bonnie Carlson, Mid-Valley 
 Executive Assistant. 
 
 Approximately 50 administrators, staff, and members of the public were present for the meeting. 
 
 Public Comment 
 Dr. Cumblad started the meeting with comments regarding the rationale and process for why 
 Mid-Valley is considering sub-contracting OT/PT services. 
 
 Shona Fowler and Kathy Wieringa presented a PowerPoint presentation which represented the 
 work and accomplishments of the Mid-Valley OT/PT’s and the disadvantage of sub-contracting. 
 
 Four additional individuals provided public comment in support of the OT/PT personnel and 
 services. 
  
 Adjournment 
 By consensus the motion carried 5-0 Ayes. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 a.m. 
 
 
 
__________________________________________ 
 Chair of the Mid-Valley Board 


